
5400 Bayfront Plaza, Santa Clara CA      95052
Tel:  1-408-326-5000     Fax:  1-408-326-5854

Chris McGough
Manager, Regulatory Affairs and Approvals

June 27, 2001

LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION

To whom it may concern:

We the undersigned, hereby authorize BABT Product Service, Santa Clara CA 95054,
to act on our behalf in all manners relating to application for equipment authorization for
model WL-311, including signing of all documents relating to these matters.  Any and all
acts carried out by BABT Product Services on our behalf shall have the same affect as
acts of our own.

This authorization is valid until further written notice from 3Com Corporation.

Sincerely,

Chris McGough
Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Approvals



3Com Corporation 
5400 Bayfront Plaza, Santa Clara CA      95052 
Tel:  1-408-326-5000     Fax:  1-408-326-5854 
 

 
June 26, 2001 
 
 
BABT Product Services 
Santa Clara, CA 95054 
 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality 
 FCC ID: DF6-WL311  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

In accordance with ∋ 0.459 of CFR 47, 3Com Corporation requests confidentiality for the 
following items: 

 
1.  Block Diagram (Exhibit 4) 
2. Schematic Diagrams (Exhibit 5) 
3. Technical Description  (Exhibit 12) 

 
 
 These items contain detailed system and equipment description and related information 
about the product which 3Com Corporation considers to be proprietary, confidential and a custom 
design which otherwise would not be released to the general public.  Since this design is a basis 
from which future technological products will evolve, 3Com Corporation also feels that this 
information would be of benefit to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the information in these 
exhibits would give our competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 

     
Chris McGough  
Manager, 3Com Regulatory Affairs and Approvals 
 
 

 


